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7 May 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of the Year 6 leavers treat this year we are having a fun evening including a presentation which 
parents will be invited to. This will include: games, inflatables, music, BBQ, sweet treats and lots more. 
We are delighted that this will be fully funded by the PTA as we wanted to make this a very memorable 
experience. 

We are arranging to have some hoodies made as shown below along with the order form, these will be 
available to purchase at £ 15.00 for a child size or £20.00 for an adult size via Parentpay. They will then 
be presented to the children at the presentation evening. Date and time to be confirmed over the next 
couple of weeks. 

If you are unable to meet the full cost of the hoodie due to financial difficulty, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office.  

Orders need to be placed and paid for on Parentpay by the 28th May.  

Thank You, 

Charlotte Fraser 

PTA Secretary 

                    


